
May 27, 2020 Call-Out Notes 

 

Meal Distribution:  We will continue to give out meals every Wednesday in June & July 

from 9:30-10:30 at PLES, EXCEPT for July 1.  We will continue to place food in trunks. 

  

Summer Office Hours:  Beginning, June 1st,  the school will be open Monday–

Thursday 8 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.   The front office will be receiving phone calls.  Entry into 

the school office is by appointment only, 334-358-2658.   Social distancing will be 

followed for anyone permitted in the building.     

  

Report Cards & Lost Books:  Report Cards were mailed out Friday, May 22 to your 

child’s verified address.  If your child has not returned textbooks or a library book, you 

received a LOST TEXTBOOK or Library Book letter for the amount it will take to replace 

the book.  If you find the textbook or library book, place the letter inside the book and 

place in the green box outside the front of the school.    

  

Withdrawing:  If you will be withdrawing your child this summer, it is VERY 

IMPORTANT that you email Mrs. Joan at joan.cox@acboe.net so she can begin 

gathering paperwork to expedite the process.  Mrs. Joan will contact you when you can 

come withdraw your student. 

  

Pre-K & Kindergarten Registration:  Pre-K and Kindergarten registration is tentatively 

planned for the first full week in July.  Please stay connected to our website, 

Pine_Level_Rocks Instagram, and listen to all call-outs each week for up-to-date 

information. 

 

Have a happy, safe, and healthy summer! 

-Mrs. Harry 
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